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   Office Memo 

 

 

TO: Richard Koubek, President  
  
FROM: Jacqueline E. Huntoon, Provost & Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 
DATE: March 27, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Senate Proposal 38-20 
  

 
Attached is Senate proposal 38-20, “Elimination of Shelved Programs,” and a memo stating the 
Senate passed this proposal at their March 25, 2020 meeting. I have reviewed this memo and 
recommend approving this proposal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I concur  do not concur       with this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
               
Richard Koubek, President        Date 

03/30/2020



 
 

 

University Senate 
 
 

DATE: March 26, 2020 

TO: Richard Koubek, President  

FROM: Michael Mullins 
University Senate President 

SUBJECT: Proposal 38-20 

COPIES: Jacqueline E. Huntoon, Provost & Senior VP for Academic Affairs 
 
 

At its meeting on March 25, 2020, the University Senate approved Proposal 38-20, 
“Elimination of Shelved Programs”. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
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Proposal 38-20  March 4, 2020 

University Senate of Michigan Technological University 
Proposal 38-20  

(Voting Units: All) 
 

Elimination of Shelved Programs 
 
As the following programs were originally shelved 5 years ago, it is proposed that the 
they be formally eliminated per senate procedure 414.1.1. 

1.  List of programs to be eliminated: title (program code) (shelving proposal #): 

a. Master’s of Engineering: Civil Engineering (EGR3) (7-15 & 18-19)* 

b. Master’s of Engineering: Environmental Engineering (EGR4)  
(8-15 & 20-19)* 

2. There are no enrolled students 

3. Programs have been shelved for a minimum of five (5) years and there is no 
interest in reviving them. 

4. There is no expected financial impact to the university. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* denotes programs that would need to be sent to the state (MASU) for approval. 
 

https://www.mtu.edu/senate/policies-procedures/proposals-year/2014-15/7-15/
https://www.mtu.edu/senate/policies-procedures/proposals-year/2018-19/18-19.pdf
https://www.mtu.edu/senate/policies-procedures/proposals-year/2014-15/8-15/
https://www.mtu.edu/senate/policies-procedures/proposals-year/2018-19/20-19.pdf
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